	Lake Ramsey Management Report

	
	

	DATE:
	December 15, 2011

	
	

	Landscaping:  
	BFP Valve to be repaired at front entrance wall for irrigation 

Holly Tree  by the Marquis sign will be replaced after the Holidays 

Ronny Stone with Aesthetic Landscape asked if the Garden Club would like to meet to discuss plans for the front entrance. 

	
	

	Lighting:
	NA

	
	

	General Maintenance:
	NA

	Gates: 


	See letter from Elizabeth Schallenberg

	Architectural:
	NA 

	
	

	Miscellaneous:  
	We are still receiving phone calls from Waste Away customers due to the statement made in the Newsletter. I have spoken to several homeowners but will likely need board members to address these residents in person or by phone to have final resolve.  

	Covenants:  
	See attached.

	Financial:
	See Attached 


